
 

 

 

 

 

   LOOKING FOR HOST FAMILIES 
 

Brazilian and American Youth Cultural Exchange “BRAYCE” is 

looking for local host families for students from Rio de Janeiro, 

Brazil. These high school students have been awarded 

scholarships through BRAYCE to attend Camp Hazen’s leadership 

training program this summer. A week’s homestay follows camp 

in July 2024.  All students speak English and would love to stay 

with a local family that has teenagers. 

To learn more about becoming a host family please contact 

Brittany Silvestrini at (860) 662-1317 or 

Brittany.l.Silvestrini@gmail.com 

Please visit our website at WWW.BRAYCE.ORG 
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